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QUESTION 1

Note: This question is a part of series of questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the series contains
a unique solution that might meet the stated goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution,
while 

others might not have a correct solution. 

After you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result, these questions will not
appear in the review screen. 

Your company has an on-premises Active Directory Domain Services (AD DS) domain and an established Azure Active
Directory (Azure AD) environment. 

Your company would like users to be automatically signed in to cloud apps when they are on their corporate desktops
that are connected to the corporate network. 

You need to enable single sign-on (SSO) for company users. 

Solution: Install and configure an Azure AD Connect server to use pass-through authentication and select the Enable
single sign-on option. 

Does the solution meet the goal? 

A. Yes 

B. No 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 2

Note: This question is a part of series of questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the series contains
a unique solution that might meet the stated goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution,
while 

others might not have a correct solution. 

After you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result, these questions will not
appear in the review screen. 

You have an Azure subscription named Project1. Only a group named Project1admins is assigned roles in the Project1
subscription. The Project1 subscription contains all the resources for an application named Application1. 

Your company is developing a new application named Application2. The members of the Application2 development
team belong to an Azure Active Directory (Azure AD) group named App2Dev. 

You identify the following requirements for Application2: 

1.

 The members of App2Dev must be prevented from changing the role assignments in Azure. 
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2.

 The members of App2Dev must be able to create new Azure resources required by Application2. 

3.

 All the required role assignments for Application2 will be performed by the members of Project1admins. 

You need to recommend a solution for the role assignments of Application2. 

Solution: In Project1, create a resource group named Application2RG. Assign Project1admins the Owner role for
Application2RG. Assign App2Dev the Contributor role for Application2RG. 

Does this meet the goal? 

A. Yes 

B. No 

Correct Answer: B 

You should use a separate subscription for Project2. 

 

QUESTION 3

HOTSPOT 

You have 20 Azure virtual machines that run Windows Server 2016 based on a custom virtual machine image. Each
virtual machine hosts an instance of a VSS-capable web app that was developed in-house. Each instance is accessed
by 

using a public endpoint. Each instance uses a separate database. The average database size is 200 GB. 

You need to design a disaster recovery solution for individual instances. The solution must meet the following
requirements: 

1. 

Provide a recovery time objective (RTO) of six hours 

2. 

Provide a recovery point objective (RPO) of eight hours 

3. 

Support recovery to a different Azure region 

4. 

Support VSS-based backups 

5. 

Minimize costs 
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What should you include in the recommendation? To answer, select the appropriate options in the answer area. 

NOTE: Each correct selection is worth one point. 

Hot Area: 

Correct Answer: 

 

 

QUESTION 4

Note: This question is part of a series of questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the series contains
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a unique solution that might meet the stated goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution,
while 

others might not have a correct solution. 

After you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result, these questions will not
appear in the review screen. 

You have an Azure Storage v2 account named Storage1. 

You plan to archive data to Storage1. 

You need to ensure that the archived data cannot be deleted for five years. The solution must prevent administrators
from deleting the data. 

Solution: You create a file share and snapshots. 

Does this meet the goal? 

A. Yes 

B. No 

Correct Answer: B 

Instead you could create an Azure Blob storage container, and you configure a legal hold access policy. 

References: https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/storage/blobs/storage-blob-immutable-storage 

 

QUESTION 5

Note: This question is a part of series of questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the series contains
a unique solution that might meet the stated goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution,
while 

others might not have a correct solution. 

After you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result, these questions will not
appear in the review screen. 

Your company has deployed several virtual machines (VMs) on-premises and to Azure. Azure ExpressRoute has been
deployed and configured for on-premises to Azure connectivity. 

Several VMs are exhibiting network connectivity issues. 

You need to analyze the network traffic to determine whether packets are being allowed or denied to the VMs. 

Solution: Use Azure Advisor to analyze the network traffic. Does the solution meet the goal? 

A. Yes 

B. No 

Correct Answer: B 
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Instead use Azure Network Watcher to run IP flow verify to analyze the network traffic. 

Note: Advisor is a personalized cloud consultant that helps you follow best practices to optimize your Azure
deployments. It analyzes your resource configuration and usage telemetry and then recommends solutions that can
help you improve 

the cost effectiveness, performance, high availability, and security of your Azure resources. 

With Advisor, you can: 

Get proactive, actionable, and personalized best practices recommendations. 

Improve the performance, security, and high availability of your resources, as you identify opportunities to reduce your
overall Azure spend. 

Get recommendations with proposed actions inline. 

Reference: 

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/azure/advisor/advisor-overview 
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